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Oregon Department of
Environmental Quality

m Notice of Public Hearing On Proposed
Air Quality Rule Amendments

The Gregon Department of Environmental Quality is proposing that the Environ-
mental Quality Commission adopt revisions to Oregon Administrative Rule Chap-
ter 340 Divisions 200, 210, 212, 228 and 262. The rule changes would replace

temporary rules filed June 22, 2011 in addition to proposing other changes

affecting boilers subject to state and federal air quality regulations.

These amendments, if adopted, will be submitted to the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency as revisions to the State Implementation Plan (SIP) required
by the Clean Air Act. DEQ will hold a public hearing on the proposed rule
changes in Portland at 6:00pm, August 18, 2011, at the DEQ Headquarters Office,
811 SW 6th Avenue, Room EQC-A. Qral and written comment will be accepted at
the hearing.

The rulemaking documents are available online at:
hitp: //www.deg.state.or.us/regulations/proposedrules.htm  or by contacting
Carrie Capp at (503) 229-5868.

Written comments may be mailed to the Portland address above or emailed to:
Comment-SmBoilerPerm@deq.state.or.us .

The comment period ends at 5:00 pm on August 25, 2011
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